From

Subject:
Date:
To:

: GERRY NEUSTAEDTER gerryneu@shaw.ca
Rogers communication Tower in Bearspaw
September 11, 2019 at 3:38 PM

Gerry Neustaedter gerryneu@shaw.ca

Good afternoon,

There will be a meeting to discuss the Rogers communication Tower in Bearspaw.
Rogers has requested a new tower be built close to the corner of Woodland Road
and 1A Hwy. Apparently the county has not had an application so far, so this
meeting may encourage the Rogers consultant to look elsewhere.

This location does not sit well with many people and they have asked me to make
some arrangements to meet and discuss. The Rogers consultant firm has politely
refused to hold an open house.

The open house will be held on Tuesday, September 17, starting at 7:00pm sharp.
The county reeve, Greg Boelke, has indicated that he would like to attend as well
as a partial commitment from the county CAO. The Magnet sign will go up on
Friday sometime on Woodland Road. Our local Councillor has a "We are Censored
Tour" next week, so she will not be attending.

This will not be a meeting with discussion boards or anything fancy. Just some
background, your comments and some suggestions for going forward.

| am not sure who the chair of the meeting will be, nor who will be taking notes. A
good turnout would indicate community interest in this project.

That hat will be passed around.

Thanks
Gerry Neustaedter, B Comm.

403-851-1111

Open Monday thru Saturday. Closed Sundays.
RE/MAX Mountain View

Because an opinion is widely held is no protection against it being absurd. - John Feldsted
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